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  Hardin-Houston 

Elementary 

2024 Newsletter 

1/6: 1st day back from Winter Break 

1/10: CATS Reward Day 

1/17: 6:00 Homecoming Ceremony/Band Performance 

1/20: NO SCHOOL- Martin Luther King Day 

1/28: High Achiever’s Night- Boy’s BBALL Game  

1/30: Lost and Found Elimination 

 Important 

Wildcat Dates 
Principal’s   

Message       
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

     I hope all of you enjoyed the holidays and all the family 

time that is included. We are about to start a new year and 

a new semester. It’s always exciting to get a fresh start. We 

always try to encourage the students to start right and 

stay right by not letting things slip. It’s so much easier to 

stay on top of things than to try coming from behind! 

     We never know what the weather will be like throughout 

the winter months. I am personally hoping that we won’t 

have weather that takes the students out of school. After a 

2 week break, they need as much continuity as 

possible. Regardless, please make sure they come dressed 

for the weather so we can get outside whenever 

possible. They all seem to have a much better day if they 

can burn some energy and get fresh air.   

     As always, don’t hesitate to reach out to your child’s 

teacher if you have questions or concerns. Happy winter! 

                                                                      -Mrs. Roseberry 

 

                                                              

 

 

Friendly Reminder 

Our elementary students will go outside for recess as long as 

the temperature feels like 20 degrees and above. It is very 

IMPORTANT that your student dresses for the weather! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for High Achiever’s Night 

Tuesday, January 28
th

 at the High School 

Boys’ BAsketBAll gAme 

 

**PAreNt’s will Be Notified iN AdvANce** 

 

 

 

 

 
A special thank you goes out to all of the 

families who helped our PTO make the 

Christmas surprise for the staff at Hardin-

Houston Local Schools a little sweeter! All of 

the cookies and candies were yummy! 

 

 



 

 

Wildcat 

Happenings   

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 

The annual Secret Santa shop 

was a huge success and the 

students were very excited to 

shop for their friends and 

family. Thank you to all of 

those who volunteered for this 

special event. 

 

 

 

Be on the lookout: beginning 

of February we will be sending 

out the spirit cards! 

Hope everyone has a great 

holiday season. 

 

 

 

 

2024-2025 
Houston High School 

Homecoming 
 

Congratulations to this year’s Homecoming crown bearers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Aubrey Siegel Weston Schutz 

HHS Band Show and Homecoming Crowing will take place at 

6:00pm on Friday, January 17, 2025 

 

 

1st graders were busy preparing for the holidays! The day started off with 
Mr.  Maier delivering gifts from their adopted calf “Dalahia”. The students were 
so excited to receive their gift. Then, the students prepared gifts for their family 
members.  They learned that giving “gives” them an amazing feeling.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry 

Christmas! 
From, Dalahia 

     

 

Congratulations to our 5th graders for 

graduating from the DARE program! 

 

 

 

 

 
 


